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Tuesday 29th April 2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
As you may remember at the beginning of the year, we asked for your permission and payment for a trip to the 
Liverpool Philharmonic Hall on Thursday 19th June. This trip supports our music curriculum, as this term the 
children will be following a planned topic by the Liverpool Philharmonic, ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’, with the 
final lesson being to watch a live orchestra following the story and music that they have studied. We asked for a 
contribution of £11.50 to cover the seats in the theatre and the return coach trip. Please can you check if you have 
made the payment. 
 
The children will be wearing full school uniform and will be leaving school at 9am. and returning for a late lunch at 
12.30.  
 
There will be a limited number of volunteers that we can take, due to already booking the seats. However, we 
would be grateful for offers of parent help. Class teachers will inform parents if they are needed.  
 
Thank you for your support  
 
Year 2 Team 

                                                                                                                           

  
Liverpool Philharmonic Hall Trip – Thursday 19th June 2025  
 
I give permission for                                                               to attend the Liverpool Philharmonic Trip.   
 
I enclose £11.50 to cover the cost of the trip                       I have already paid via the gateway app 
 
Signed                                                                 Class                            
 
I am able/unable to help on the trip 
 
Name ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Relationship to child___________________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number________________________________________________________ 
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